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Independent Fiscal Office to Release  
Revenue Projections and Conduct Briefing 

 
The Independent Fiscal Office (IFO) will release updated revenue forecasts for fiscal years 2015-
16 and 2016-17 on Tuesday, May 3, 2016.  The office will hold a 1:30 p.m. briefing on the 
release in the fourteenth floor conference center of Harrisburg University, 326 Market Street.  
The session is open to the public.  

After the briefing, a report discussing the revenue projections and Pennsylvania’s economic 
outlook will be available on the IFO’s website at www.ifo.state.pa.us.  A separate document will 
describe the methods and data used to make the projections. 

 


